Town of Harwich Sand Pond Beach Septic System Installation
ADDENDUM #2
July 5, 2023
The attention of bidders submitting Bids for the subject project:
SAND POND BEACH SEPTIC SYSTEM INSTALLATION INVITATION FOR BIDS
are called to the following addendum.
Bidders shall confirm receipt of addendum 2 in their bid submission.
Bid questions and responses and additional information/clarifications:
1. Is there an order of conditions associated with this project?
a. No, the limit of work is outside of the 100’ edge of pond/resource area.
2. Will the new building be installed prior to the septic system being installed?
a. Ideally yes, however this is not guaranteed.
3. Who is responsible for plumbing under the new building?
a. The septic installer is responsible for bringing the sewer pipe to within 10’ of the building location.  Plumbing of the building and connection of the sewer pipe will be done by others.
4. How far will the 4” PVC be stubbed outside of the new building?
a. If the building is installed before the septic, the stub will be 10’.  
5. What are the limits of clearing/tree removal?
a. The area of the septic system is clear of all trees.  
6. Are there any erosion control requirements?
a. See plan.
7. Will there be a new electric service/panel installed in the new building? Who is responsible for installing it?
a. Yes, a new electric service will be installed in the new building by the contractor who is hired to install the building and foundation. 
8. Is it the intent to expand the parking lot over the new septic system?
a. The new septic system is being installed within the existing parking lot
9. What type of restoration is required? Loam & seed or gravel?
a. Scope of work includes backfill and rough grade with clean sand and return to surface suitable for driving.
10. What type of access cover is required for the pump chamber? Please provide a detail and specification.
a. Ring and cover to grade per plan.
All additional questions (if any) shall be submitted in writing and sent by email to meldredge@harwich-ma.gov by close of business Thursday, July 6, 2023.

*******END OF ADDENDUM #2*******
